
The members of the Board of Management feel that they have 
cause for congratulation in the progress made this year. They 
hope that, with the much greater facilities the new Hospital 
building wili afford, still better work will be accomplished. But 
to do so, money is wanted, so that the future depends upon the 
support given financially to the institution. The demands upon 
the treasury will be very great ; the interest upon the new building 
must be paid ; the annual payment of principal provided for, 
besides the current expenses for the maintenance of the Hospital. 
In addition there will be unusual expense in the furnishing and 
equipment of the new building.

Towards all this, we look for aid from friends and well- 
wishers—not necessarily only homoeopathies, but all those who 
interested in a good practical charity—and we feel assured that 
many only require their attention drawn to the merits of this 
institution to feel a deep interest in its success, and to betoken 
this interest by substantial subscriptions, and by earnest work.

C. A. BROWN,
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Assistant Secretary.
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